Gentet, Matthias

From: Stefanie Hoffart

Sent: 05 December 2015 14:30

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Number 2015/6455/P

To whom it may concern,

I would like to raise obligations against the planned building in 156 West End Lane. We live in 2
Lymington Road and will be totally build in by the planned development.

o Height is horrendously inappropriate, as we will have an immense loss of daylight in our house.
Every other claim is simply a lie, this building will overshadow our garden and our house, and it will
be overlooked by a lot of people so children can not play safely in the garden any more.

e« We will be disturbed by building noise for years. This will immensely influence our quality of life.

o With several other block developments currently underway West Hampstead will be transformed
from a nice village like area to a city like environment, awfully changing and destroying the charge
of West Hampstead.

Regards,
Stefanie Hoffart



